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YN For former member of the Rossbrook House
| N Board Susan Millican, supporting Rossbrook
House is a family tradition. Susan was
introduced to Rossbrook House by her
mother Sheila Chipman. Introducing Susan
to Rossbrook House, along with Sheila’s
three hero’s, Sister Bernadette, Sister
Margaret & Sister Lesley, “was a part of her
legacy!” The commitment of these three
women to the children of Rossbrook House
continues to be an inspiration to many.

Susan, and her husband James, have built on her mother’s legacy by
arranging for a planned gift in support of Rossbrook House and
joining the Foundation’s Legacy Circle. When asked why leave a
planned gift in support of Rossbrook House Susan shared that “once
you Visit Rossbrook House and meet the children your heart is open
to helping in anyway you can.” Susan is an active member of the
Rossbrook House community, in addition to being a financial
supporter she is currently volunteering on the 2023 No Child Alone
Dinner Committee.

“Our city is only as vibrant and healthy
as our children and their families.”

A firm believer that those who “can have a responsibility to help
ensure that all Winnipeg children can reach their potential.” Susan
shares the importance of facilitating equal playing fields for children
to succeed, while acknowledging that “it takes time to make
significant changes in the world.” Susan sees their legacy gift as a
way to “ensure your commitments to a cause continue after you're
gone.”

To those considering making a legacy gift Susan says...

My father had 12 precepts that he lived by. The first precept was
“The winners in the world are those who give”. To me it always
sounded like a wise and true adage. Leaving a legacy is an
important way to continue giving.



